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  Radio in Africa Elizabeth Gunner,Liz Gunner,Dina
Ligaga,Dumisani Moyo,2011 Radio is 'Africa's
medium', with an ability to transcend barriers to
access, facilitate political debate and shape
identities.
  Radio Soundings Liz Gunner,2019-01-31 Zulu Radio
in South Africa is one of the most far-reaching
and influential media in the region, currently
attracting around 6.67 million listeners daily.
While the public and political role of radio is
well-established, what is less understood is how
it has shaped culture by allowing listeners to
negotiate modern identities and fast-changing
lifestyles. Liz Gunner explores how understandings
of the self, family, and social roles were shaped
through this medium of voice and mediated sound.
Radio was the unseen literature of the auditory,
the drama of the airwaves, and thus became a
conduit for many talents squeezed aside by
apartheid repression. Besides Winnie Mahlangu and
K. E. Masinga, among other talents, the exiles
Lewis Nkosi and Bloke Modisane made a network of
identities and conversations which stretched from
the heart of Harlem to the American South, drawing
together the threads of activism and creativity
from both Black America and the African continent
at a critical moment of late empire.
  Converged Radio, Youth and Urbanity in Africa
Stanley Tsarwe,Sarah Chiumbu,2023-03-01 This book
explores the convergence of urban radio with
digital media technologies in Africa, focusing on
how youth are riding on the rapid (though uneven)
internet rollout on the continent to participate
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and drive the production and consumption of urban
radio. With thirteen original chapters, the book
sheds new light on the changing landscape of radio
in a diverse set of African countries, illustrated
with rich case studies from Zimbabwe, South
Africa, Eswatini, Nigeria and Kenya. This book
covers the following themes: youth agency and
cultural power; civic engagement and political
participation; youth, identity and belonging;
youth cultural expressions as well as the impact
of capitalist imperatives on commercial radio
programing in Africa. Vibrant and innovative,
Converged Radio, Youth and Urbanity in Africa
reveals the creation of a new public sphere,
through which African youth project their voices
and identities, participating in and shaping
national discourse. 
  Radio Congo Ben Rawlence,2012-06-01 Brash
hustlers, sinister colonels, resilient refugees,
and intrepid radio hosts: meet the future of Congo
In this extraordinary debut – called ‘gripping’ by
The Times of London – Ben Rawlence sets out to
gather the news from a forgotten town deep in
Congo’s ‘silent quarter’ where peace is finally
being built after two decades of civil war and
devastation. Ignoring the advice of locals,
reporters, and mercenaries, he travels by foot,
bike, and boat, introducing us to Colonel Ibrahim,
a guerrilla turned army officer; Benjamin, the
kindly father of the most terrifying Mai Mai
warlord; the cousins Mohammed and Mohammed, young
tin traders hoping to make their fortune; and talk
show host Mama Christine, who dispenses counsel
and courage in equal measure. From the ‘blood
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cheese’ of Goma to the decaying city of Manono,
Rawlence uncovers the real stories of life during
the war and finds hope for the future.
  Radio in Africa Elizabeth Gunner,Dina
Ligaga,Dumisani Moyo,2011 Contributors to this
volume investigate the multiple roles of radio in
the lives of African listeners across the
continent.
  Guerrilla Radios in Southern Africa Sekibakiba
Peter Lekgoathi,Tshepo Moloi,Alda Romão Saúte
Saíde,2020-11-03 Guerrilla Radios in Southern
Africa is a collection of essays on the histories
of the different radios of the liberation
movements in the region during the era of the
armed struggle. From Angola and Mozambique, to
Namibia, Zimbabwe and South Africa, the new
technology of radio provided the liberation
movements in exile with a platform to address
their followers at home, to propagate their
ideologies and to counter the propaganda of the
oppressive white minority regimes. As the cheapest
and most direct medium, guerrilla radios
transcended the boundaries imposed by the settler
regimes and were widely listened to, albeit within
the realm of illegality. Transnational in its
approach, the book explores the workings of these
radios from their areas of broadcast in exile,
international solidarity, to reception at home
where listeners often huddled around their
receivers to listen to the messages from the
liberation movements, often beyond the gaze of the
state. These radios shaped the nature of
resistance campaigns that the liberation movements
embarked upon in the various countries in the
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region.
  African Broadcast Cultures Richard Fardon,Graham
Furniss,2000 Radio has played a pivotal role in
situations of conflict, crisis, change and
development on the African continent. Local radio
stations are as important as international
broadcasters being both the barometers and agents
of change. North America: Praeger
  Community Radio for Development Patrick Tor
Alumuku,2006
  The Impact of Radio on African Democracy United
States. Congress. House. Committee on
International Relations. Subcommittee on
Africa,1997
  Radio pluralism in West Africa ,1993-01-01 7
pays d'Afrique de l'Ouest. Actes du colloque
(version anglaise) de Bamako, 1993
  100 Years of Radio in South Africa, Volume 2
Sisanda Nkoala,Gilbert Motsaathebe,2024-01-28 The
book brings together media scholars and
practitioners to deliberate on the role and
influence of radio broadcasting in South Africa
over the past 100 years. The publication will add
to the existing body of knowledge on radio in this
context by being among one of the few to consider
radio broadcasting in South Africa. Essentially,
the book will make a distinct contribution
focusing on a critique of the medium’s role in
community-building and culture making among
others. While the book will provide relevant
theoretical frameworks, it also aims to include
the voices of media practitioners who can reflect
on the importance of this medium from a more
realistic perspective. Volume 2 focuses on the
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impact of digitization on radio in South Africa,
and considers the future of radio in South Africa.
  Broadcasting in Africa Sydney W. Head,1974
Tonregie, Tonrundrunktechnik ; Bildtelegrafienetz,
Fernsehnetz, Kabelfernsehnetz ; Radiobetrieb,
Fernsehbetrieb, Radiostation ; Afrika ;
Geschichte.
  Radio Soundings Liz Gunner,2020-01-30 Zulu Radio
in South Africa is one of the most far-reaching
and influential media in the region, currently
attracting around 6.67 million listeners daily.
While the public and political role of radio is
well-established, what is less understood is how
it has shaped culture by allowing listeners to
negotiate modern identities and fast-changing
lifestyles. Liz Gunner explores how understandings
of the self, family, and social roles were shaped
through this medium of voice and mediated sound.
Radio was the unseen literature of the auditory,
the drama of the airwaves, and thus became a
conduit for many talents squeezed aside by
apartheid repression. Besides Winnie Mahlangu and
K. E. Masinga, among other talents, the exiles
Lewis Nkosi and Bloke Modisane made a network of
identities and conversations which stretched from
the heart of Harlem to the American South, drawing
together the threads of activism and creativity
from both Black America and the African continent
at a critical moment of late empire.
  Role of Radio in Africa United States. Congress.
Senate. Committee on Foreign Relations.
Subcommittee on African Affairs,1996
  Radio and Women's Empowerment in Francophone
West Africa Emma Heywood,2024-01-29 This open
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access book breaks new ground by examining the
significant role played by radio in empowering
women in three Francophone West African countries:
Mali, Niger and Burkina Faso. It examines the
representation and perception of key themes
broadcast by radio and associated with women’s
empowerment in the three countries. Each chapter
contextualises a specific topic in the country and
then explores discrete aspects of radio’s
provision. The topics covered in the chapters are
women’s political engagement; women and finances;
women and life within marriage; inheritance;
women’s involvement in radio structures; and
radio, internally displaced women, and trauma.
Given the social, economic and political
vulnerability and deteriorating security situation
of the three countries, this book provides a
timely and meaningful contribution to
acknowledging and understanding the vital role of
radio in women’s empowerment.
  Radio, Public Life and Citizen Deliberation in
South Africa Sarah Chiumbu,Gilbert
Motsaathebe,2021-05-24 This book critically
analyses the important role of radio in public
life in post-apartheid South Africa. As the most
widespread and popular form of communication in
the country, radio occupies an essential space in
the deliberation and the construction of public
opinion in South Africa. From just a few state-
controlled stations during the apartheid era,
there are now more than 100 radio stations,
reaching vast swathes of the population and
providing an important space for citizens to air
their views and take part in significant socio-
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economic and political issues of the country. The
various contributors to this book demonstrate that
whilst print and television media often serve
elite interests and audiences, the low cost and
flexibility of radio has helped it to create a
‘common’ space for national dialogue and
deliberation. The book also investigates the ways
in which digital technologies have enhanced the
consumption of radio and produced a sense of
imagined community for citizens, including those
in marginalised communities and rural areas. This
book will be of interest to researchers with an
interest in media, politics and culture in South
Africa specifically, as well as those with an
interest in broadcast media more generally.
  Popular Media, Democracy and Development in
Africa Herman Wasserman,2010-10-04 Popular Media,
Democracy and Development in Africa examines the
role that popular media could play to encourage
political debate, provide information for
development, or critique the very definitions of
‘democracy’ and ‘development’. Drawing on diverse
case studies from various regions of the African
continent, essays employ a range of theoretical
and methodological approaches to ask critical
questions about the potential of popular media to
contribute to democratic culture, provide sites of
resistance, or, conversely, act as agents for the
spread of Americanized entertainment culture to
the detriment of local traditions. A wide variety
of media formats and platforms are discussed,
ranging from radio and television to the Internet,
mobile phones, street posters, film and music. As
part of the Routledge series Internationalizing
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Media Studies, the book responds to the important
challenge of broadening perspectives on media
studies by bringing together a range of expert
analyses of media in the African continent that
will be of interest to students and scholars of
media in Africa and further afield.
  Public Broadcasting in Africa Series: Zimbabwe
Sarah Chiumbu,2009-12-29 This report is the result
of research that started in 2008 with the aim of
collecting, collating and writing up information
about regulation, ownership, access, performance
as well as prospects for public broadcasting
reform in Africa. The Zimbabwe report is part of
an 11-country survey of African broadcast media,
evaluating compliance with the agreements,
conventions, charters and declarations regarding
media that have been developed at regional and
continental levels in Africa. The research was
carried out by Dr Sarah Chiumbu who has worked in
different capacities in media in Zimbabwe and
currently teaches media studies at Wits University
in Johannesburg, and edited by Jeanette Minnie and
Hendrik Bussiek.
  Passport to World Band Radio Lawrence
Magne,2004-10-19 World band radio is a trusted
source of daily entertainment and crisis reporting
for millions of Americans. Passport, the #1 seller
in the field, provides exactly what world band
listeners want. Entering its 21st year, it
outsells all competitors combined.
  Thunder and Silence Dhyana Ziegler,Molefi Kete
Asante,1992
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enigmatic creation, Discover the Intrigue in Radio
Africa . This downloadable ebook, shrouded in
suspense, is available in a PDF format ( PDF Size:
*). Dive into a world of uncertainty and
anticipation. Download now to unravel the secrets
hidden within the pages.
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